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2nd September 2022 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
I am pleased to say that the Fencing club at Bishops of Hereford Bluecoat School will now be 
returning in September 2022.  
 

Tuesday - After School - 3:00pm to 4:15pm 
 
The autumn term will be 13 weeks long starting on the Tuesday 13th September and ending on the 
13th December. The cost for the term will be £78.00, this includes all kit hire. (This fee is non-refundable.) 
There will be no fencing on the 25th October due to the half term. All students attending will also 
get a free drinks bottle. 
 
We have now introduced an online payment system to allow us to keep track of payments, please 
follow the link below to make payment for this term. On completion of payment you will be re-
directed to the ‘Student Sign Up Form,’ please make sure this form is completed. 
 

https://www.westcountryswords.co.uk/the-bishop-of-herefords-bluecoat-school.html 
 
 
The fencing club will adhere to British Fencing guidance. We have plenty of fencing kit stored at the 
school and students who are participating will be allocated their own set of kit which they will use 
for the whole term. 
 
On another note we have also received a fencing grant from Sport England with which we have 
purchased a lot of wireless fencing technology. This will allow us to run electric fencing sessions at 
the school on a more regular basis, which will be far more beneficial to the students. If you have any 
question or queries regarding the sessions or our protocols please do not hesitate to get in touch 
with me at: schools@westcounryswords.co.uk 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Dan 
 
Daniel Robinson 
 
Head Coach 
West Country Swords 
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